
From: Trella Laughlin [mailto:happyhappyhappy71@cox.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 10:03 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protecing Arkansas's beauty 

 

PLEASE. 

The Buffalo, and other sites of such natural beauty, bring many people and their $ to our state. Please, do 

your job and protect Arkansas.  Cargill loves money and the public loves natural beauty. Do not issue any 

more licenses like you did for Cargill and you will sleep better. We expect you, this time, to respond to the 

many requests that you simply do your job. 

Thank you. 

  

Trella Laughlin 

Eureka Springs 

 


